
NEWSLETTER 

To link in with Harmony day and celebrate 

the diverse cultures we have in our country 

and school we are holding a special óWorld 

Cultures Assemblyô on Tuesday 4th April.  

This assembly will be presented by the EALD 

students. Please join us as the students     

celebrate their learning and understandings 

about  many different cultures. All students 

will also be attending the óTales with a           

Differenceô performance on Friday 31st 

March. It will be action packed with songs, 

dance and colourful costumes. 

As most of you would know, Ms Rebecca 

Duerden started Maternity leave to await 

the birth of her second child. We are thrilled 

to announce the safe arrival of her little boy 

Aston Jude born 20th March 2017. They 

are all settling in well and we cant wait to 

have Ms Duerden back next year! 

Following up concerns ensures that your 

child is being as successful as possible at 

school. The first point of call when following 

up a concern is to contact your childôs class 

teacher. Please make an appointment to 

do this to allow the teacher the opportunity to 

give you the time that you need. Alternatively 

you may wish to put your concerns in writing.  

Following this, if you feel that your concern 

hasn't been resolved you may then wish to 

contact the front office to make a time with a 

member of the leadership team. Each 

class is allocated a member of the leadership 

team to ensure all families have access to 

school leadership in a timely manner. Rooms 

1, 2, 3, 4, 26 and 23 are allocated Patrick 

Moran. The preschool, Rooms 13, 14 and 

17 are allocated to Jamey Godrik.  Room 7, 

17, 21 and 22 are allocated to Jan Ritzau 

and Rooms 8 & 9 are allocated to Kath Best. 

Following this, if you feel your concern has 

not been resolved you may then seek support 

from the DECD Complaints Resolution Ser-

vice 1800 677 435. The óRaising a complaint 

with DECDô policy is also available via our  

website. 
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On Tuesday the 21st of March the students 

at Elizabeth Park came together to celebrate 

Harmony Day. 

Harmony Day is a celebration of our           

cultural diversity ï a day of cultural respect 

for everyone who calls Australia home. The 

day coincides with the United Nations           

International Day for the Elimination of       

Racial Discrimination. 

The activities on the day included,           

reconciliation flags, Henna hand designs, 

marshmallow towers, Thai hanging owls and 

hand trees.  And was concluded with a 

whole school photo and song that they 

learnt during the day.  All of these activities 

were run by our School Support Officers

( SSO). What a fantastic opportunity for the 

Students to learn from our SSOôs. 

Important Dates 

 
 

Week 11 

 

End of term 

Thursday 13th April 

2:00pm Dismissal 

 

Good Friday 14th April 

 

Term 2 starts  Monday 1 May  

8:45am  

 

 

PLAYGROUP 

For 0-5 year olds 

Every Monday 

9amð11am 

Library 

 

2017 Term Dates 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 
8:45am-3:00pm 

Recess 10:40am -11:00am 

Lunch 12:50pm -1:20pm 

Principalôs News Harmony Day 

2017 Term Dates 

Term 1: 30th January 2017ð13th April 2017 

Term 2 1st May 2017ð7th July 2017 

Term 3 24th July 2017ð29th September 2017 

Term 4 16th October 2017ð15th December 
2017 
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Harmony Day Pictures WELLBEING NEWS 

Canteen News 

Dear Families, 

Please find information below about a service that supports          
families when illness strikes. 
 
Call the Doctor believe that we can support you in the times they 
may need it the most. We understand that people get sick during 
the afterhours, weekends and public holidays and that is when 
we are available to provide the best medical treatment and        
advice.  
 

We are committed to the highest standards of patient care and 
we believe that an important part of this is offering treatment for 
appropriate conditions in the patientôs home rather than forcing 
them to attend over-worked emergency departments or using the 
Ambulance service unnecessarily. 

Our doctor's provide patients with medical services ranging from 
simple advice and reassurance to complex dressings, sutures, 
prescriptions and medications.  Many of our doctors have exten-
sive Emergency Department training. All of our doctors are regis-
tered by the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency. 
Some hold Fellowship of the Royal Australian College of General 
Practitioners (RACGP) or the Australian College of Rural and Re-
mote Medicine (ACRRM), or are currently studying towards 
achieving this goal.  Our doctors are mentored by our Medical 
Advisory team as well as participating in Continuing Professional 
Development. 

²Ƙŀǘ ǿŜ ƻũŜǊ 

The key benefits of our service include: 
 
BULK BILLED consultations for all patientôs within our large 
geographic coverage area for patients with Medicare card or De-
partment of Veteran affairs card. 
 
Our Doctorôs carry an exceptional range of medical equipment as 
well as many common medications, suture and dressing packs 
plus much more allowing treatment to begin immediately. 
 
Assisting patients and carers to manage complex and              
appropriate medical conditions in the comfort of a patient's 
own home. 
 
Locally owned ï creating jobs for your friends and family. 
 
Peace of mind that patients are receiving high quality care from 
accredited doctors. 
A fully operational call centre run 24/7 with highly trained staff 

dedicated to providing all patients with the finest triage and      

patient liaison, this ensures appropriate triage and referral of        

patients to emergency services or to the patientôs General           

Practitioner when required. A very strong commitment to reduc-

ing primary care presentations to the local Hospitals and the Am-

bulance Service. 

Call The Doctor operates during the after hours period, 365 days 

a year. 

Å Monday to Friday after 6:00pm and through to 8:00am.  

Å Saturdays before 8:00am and from 12:00pm onwards. 

¶ All day Sundays and Public Holidays. 

Jye From Room 7 helps Debbie in the canteen  Monday morning. 

He helps with dishes and doing measurement's as part of his             

learning. Jye really enjoys this and Debbie loves his help. 

Well done Jye. 

http://www.ahpra.gov.au/

